Dear Senators,

| am writing to oppose SB554.

It is a violation of the US Constitution, 2nd amendment language, “shall not be infringed”.
Itis a violation of the Oregon Constitution, Article |, Section I, the Natural Right to safety.
Supporting this bill is a violation of your oath to the upload the US and Oregon Constitutions.

Sincerely,
Deborah Lee
Bend, Oregon



